
“I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.”   -  Philippians 4:13

sjbc_battersea @SJBC_LondonSt John Bosco College @SJBCWandsworth

ST JOHN BOSCO COLLEGE

K
EY

 D
A

TE
S

IN TOUCH

MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER

ISSUE 53/MAY, 2025

Thursday 22  May - Yr 12 Compass projectnd

Friday, 23  May - Feast of Mary Help Of Christiansth

Friday, 23  May - Break up for half termth

2  June - return to school (8.30 am normal lessons)nd

3-5  June - Yr 10 Retreat – Salesian Houseth

As our students continue through this exam season, we are reminded that strength, peace, and
perseverance are found not only in preparation but also in faith. This verse from Philippians offers

encouragement during moments of pressure or fatigue—reminding us that with Christ, we are never alone
in our efforts.

In this season, the quiet support of family, the encouragement of teachers, and the power of prayer all help
create a steady foundation from which young people can face each day with confidence and hope.

This week's edition of In Touch highlights the creative talents of many of our students
in art and literature. A big 'well done' to all the prize winners featured.
 

I'd like to draw your attention to the Bosco Summer Camp that is running during the
summer holidays. Please do share details of this with friends and family who have
children in years 5 and 6 at Primary school.

This week at school, we will be joining the whole country focusing on safeguarding
and ensuring that every child is safe at all times. Please find a few moments to read
the advice in this edition to find out more.
 

Finally please do keep our year 11 and 13 students in your prayers. They've made a
great start to their exams this week but there is still quite a long way to go before they
can relax. We wish them well with their revision this weekend.

https://www.instagram.com/sjbc_battersea
https://twitter.com/SJBC_London
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCoyPhH7-SzKtlzpTibM9C-Q
https://www.facebook.com/StJohnBoscoCollegeLondon/
https://www.instagram.com/sjbc_battersea
https://twitter.com/SJBC_London
https://www.facebook.com/StJohnBoscoCollegeLondon/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCoyPhH7-SzKtlzpTibM9C-Q


We’re excited to announce the winner of
our Jubilee Year Art Competition. An
incredible 27 forms voted, and with a huge
20 votes, there was a clear favourite. 

Congratulations to Valentine B in Year
12, whose breathtaking pencil drawing
captured hearts across the school.

JUBILEE YEAR ART WINNER ANNOUNCED!

The artwork shows
Jesus walking up

the stairs to heaven,
accompanied by the

verse from 
Matthew 21:22:

 “If you believe, you
will receive

whatever you ask
for.”

 It’s a moving
reminder of the

power of prayer in
our lives, especially
during this Jubilee
Year of hope, faith,

and renewal.

Valentine’s beautiful
piece will soon be
proudly displayed

on the canteen
windows for the

whole school
community to reflect

on and enjoy. 
A truly stunning

piece of art - well
done, Valentine! 



We kindly remind all families that students should not bring the following items
into school:

Aerosol sprays of any kind
Metal combs (plastic combs are permitted)
Fizzy drinks
Chewing gum
Sweets, crisps, biscuits, or juices in large or multi-portion packets

CELEBRATING A YOUNG POET – DYLAN R (YEAR 9)

We’re incredibly proud to share that
Dylan R in Year 9 has had his poem
“The Arisen Man” published by
KidSpirit in their international Poem
Corner! 

Dylan’s powerful writing stood out for
its depth and originality, and it's
amazing to see his work recognised
on a global platform.

You can read his published poem
here:
 🔗 The Arisen Man – KidSpirit

Well done, Dylan – we’re all inspired
by your creativity and talent! 

REMINDER: ITEMS NOT ALLOWED IN SCHOOL

As a general rule, nothing should be brought to school unless it directly supports
learning in class. These rules are in place to help keep our school environment
safe, focused, and healthy for all students.

Thank you for your continued support.

https://www.kidspiritonline.com/explore/poetry/the-arisen-man/


We recently had the pleasure of hosting
Jo from Amazon to announce the launch
of the Year 10 work experience
partnership. 

AMAZON WEX - WORK EXPERIENCE PARTNERSHIP

Following on from the rousing success of
our Year 13 Digital T Level students
(also pictured), we have been able to
build on this partnership to include a
lucky select few of our Year 10 students. 

This partnership highlights the
strength of our T Level offer,
and the many opportunities it
brings in for other year groups.
The Year 10 students showed
curiosity and enthusiasm at the
prospect of spending a week
with one of the world's largest
organisations and having the
chance to learn what potential
opportunities await them after
leaving us in Year 13. 



Bosco
Discovery
Talks

talks
to

aw
aken

curiosity

BOSCO DISCOVERY TALK S - AN AFTERNOON OF LEGAL INSIGHT WITH DR AVIS WHYTE

What an   incredible 
afternoon we had on
14th May as part of
our Bosco Discovery
Talks series! 

Dr Avis Whyte, Public Law and Tort Lecturer at
the University of Westminster, captivated
students from Year 12 with her thought-
provoking presentation on the everyday
relevance of law. 

Students were fully engaged as Dr Whyte
broke down the key elements of tort law—duty
of care, breach, and causation—and illustrated
them using real-life, relatable examples. From
environmental laws that govern the air we
breathe, to the consumer and privacy laws that
come into play the moment we unlock our
phones—every part of daily life is shaped by
legal frameworks. 

Dr Whyte also explored the
power of law to create social
change, sharing insights from
her co-edited book  The Long
Walk to Equality. Her
passionate advocacy for justice
and her ability to make complex
legal ideas accessible left a
lasting impression on students
and staff alike. 



PARENT SURVEY – CURRICULUM, LEARNING SUPPORT AND PERSONAL DEVELOPMENT

We are thrilled to announce that this year’s summer break will bring an exciting opportunity
for our students—a vibrant and enriching Summer Camp, hosted at St. John Bosco College
in collaboration with Sacred Heart Parish and members of our school staff. 

Taking place over two weeks in August (11th–15th and 18th–22nd), the camp promises a
fun-filled, educational, and safe environment where young people can explore their
creativity, build friendships, and develop new skills.

The programme will include a wide variety of engaging activities such as drama, music, art,
sports, baking, gardening, science workshops, team-building games, and reflective sessions
—all designed to cater to the interests and growth of our students. 

Led by experienced and enthusiastic staff, this is a fantastic opportunity for children to stay
active, make friends, and have a memorable summer.

Camp Details:
 Location: St. John Bosco College, Parkham Street, Battersea, SW11 3DQ

 Dates: 11–15 August and 18–22 August 2025
 Time: 9:30 AM – 3:30 PM

  Cost: £25 per week / £50 for two weeks
 Contact: 07349 868215

 Email: batterseayouthministry@salesians.org.uk
 Register Here: form or scan the QR code on the poster below

Spaces are limited, so we encourage early registration. We can’t wait to
welcome your child to what promises to be a joyful and inspiring summer camp
experience!

Closes 24th May

We would be very grateful if you could take a few minutes to
complete our short parent survey before it closes on Friday 24th May.

Your feedback is extremely valuable in helping us understand what
we’re doing well and where we can improve. It’s an important part of
how we continue to build a school community that supports every
child to thrive.

Please click the link below to complete the survey:
Complete the survey here
Thank you for your support.

EXCITING SUMMER CAMP OPPORTUNITY AT ST. JOHN BOSCO COLLEGE!

💷

https://forms.gle/UgdUjTpmigfK4kkA7
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Gjx94Pbak0OcPRxWSKVMQf9t6c0_otRNk5iFqyN42IhUMFo3U0pMSkVNQU1FWFZKVllMWEE3UDNSWS4u









